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Park Cleanup 

On the penultimate weekend of  the marking period, there was a big push to complete service! 30 
students showed up for a park cleanup.  We headed to Circo Massimo, which was definitely in need of 
a tidy. In fact, many people stopped us while we were there to say thank you.  

 

Hummus Town Sales 

After Hummus Town founder and St Stephen’s Alumn, Shaza Saker, came to speak to students at 
Monday Meeting, a group of students joined forces to help Hummus Town meet their fundraising goal 
and support refugees in Rome become economically independent. Sales of Syrian treats in the Cortile, 
with proceeds going to Hummus Town have been very popular! ​Click here to find out more​. 

Marking Period 2  

Marking Period 2 closed at the end of January. To pass, 9th and 10th graders needed to have a 
minimum of 14 service credits. 11th graders needed 14 service credits and 6 reflections uploaded to 
their CAS Managebac profile. 12th graders also needed 14 service credits and a minimum total of 18 
reflections uploaded to their Managebac profile. 
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https://www.hummustown.com/

